
5. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

Mrs Sylvia Lukey urged the Council to retain ownership of Council properties in Kennedys Bush Road
identified as being surplus to operational needs through the Property Manager’s “Surplus Property
Decision-making Flowchart” process.  Mrs Lukey submitted (inter alia):

That the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board, the Kennedys Bush Neighbourhood Association, and
the Council’s Parks and Waterways Unit supported the retention of these properties.

- The area is seen by the expanding Halswell community as an integral part of Halswell Quarry Park.

- The Halswell Quarry Park is not a ‘local’ park but a “rural Hagley Park” for the use and enjoyment of
everyone within the city and surrounding districts.

The Committee considered the information presented by Mrs Lukey in conjunction with clauses 1
and 2 of this report to the Council.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


